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In connection with the pending renewal application for Station WA2XFZ, the following is noted:

- The license will continue to be used in support of:

o Internal Research and Development (IR&D) 

And 

o A government contract as follows:

Agency: USAF/AFMC/AFLCMC
Contract No.: FA8615-12-C-6016
POC: Steve Nemeth (937-904-6607)

Accordingly, retention of the XT Station Class remains appropriate.


